
MEMORANDUM 
 
To:   File Nos. S7-22-22 and S7-23-22 
 
From:   William Middlebrooks, Counsel to Commissioner Hester M. Peirce  
 
Re:  Meeting with SIFMA-AMG  
 
 

On Monday 18 October, 2022, Commissioner Hester Peirce and William Middlebrooks, 
Counsel to Commissioner Peirce, met with representatives of SIFMA-AMG. 

 
The conversation touched upon the Commission’s proposed rules on: 
 

• Amendments to Form PF to Require Current Reporting and Amend Reporting 
Requirements for Large Private Equity Advisers and Large Liquidity Fund Advisers, 
and; 

• Standards for Covered Clearing Agencies for U.S. Treasury Securities and Application 
of the Broker-Dealer Customer Protection Rule With Respect to U.S. Treasury 
Securities 

 
 

 

 

 


